CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

September 25, 2020

Ron Hensley, PE

The Group

300 Branding Iron Rd. SE
Rio Rancho, NM 87124

Re: Palomas Peak
8310 Palomas Ave NE
Request for Certificate of Occupancy — Temporary
Grading and Drainage Plan Stamp Date: 1-3-20
Certification dated 9-24-20

Dear Mr. Hensley,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 9-24-20, Hydrology

Development has no objection to a 30-day Temporary Certificate of Occupancy based.

This letter serves as a “green tag” from Hydrology Development for a 30-day
Temporary Certificate of Qccupancy to be issued by the Building and Safety Division.

Prior to the issuance of a permanent Certificate of Occupancy, the following items must

PO Box 1293
be addressed;
* Pending Site Visit. (Temp issued Per City Engineer S.B.)
Albuquerque
If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 924-3981.
NM 87103 Sincerely,
Ernie Gomez,

www.cabq.gov

Plan Checker, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services

EG via: email
C: CO Clerk, Fite
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